
 

2813 Lincoln Way NW, Massillon, Ohio 44647               www.SaintBarbaraParish.com 

SBP: Vol 4, Issue  03 

Saint Barbara 
Catholic 
Church 

Pastor:    Rev. Brian Cline 
School Principal:    Marisa Stoll 
Dir. Religious Education:       Amy Davis 
Youth Minister:                                     Amy Davis 
Church Secretary:      Jennifer Harrison-Cox 
Parish Life Center Bookings:  Jennifer Harrison-Cox 
Parish Council Chairperson:       Cindy Giltz 
Finance Council Chairperson:   
Director of Music:                               Kevin Kutz 
Bookkeeper:                                            Sue Donaldson   

    Church Office:  Phone:  (330) 833-6898 
   Fax:  (330) 833-5164 
   E-mail:  StBarbMassillon@aol.com 
    St. Barbara School:     Phone:   (330) 833-9510 
    E-mail: StBarbaraElem@YoungstownDiocese.org 
    Parish Life Center:       Phone:   (330) 833-6898 

Parish Office Hours:  
 

Monday, Tuesday, Wednesday, Friday  
8:30 am - 4:30 pm 

Bingo: Wednesdays at 6:30 pm (PLC) 

SCHEDULE OF MASSES: 
SATURDAY - 4:30 pm.  - SUNDAY - 8:00 am, 10:30 am 

HOLYDAY VIGIL - 7:00 pm  -  HOLYDAY - 9:00 am and 7:00 pm 
WEEKDAY - Monday, Tuesday, Friday 9:00 am  - Wednesday, 8:20 am 

SACRAMENT OF RECONCILIATION - SATURDAY - 3:30 pm 

Second	Sunday	in	Ordinary	Time	

January 18‐19, 2020 

 

St. Barbara Parish Mission Statement  
   We, the Christian Community of Saint Barbara Parish 
are united in our solid Catholic Faith and tradition. We 
strive to live out our Baptismal Call through service to our 
members and God’s people. 
   Through support and education, we shall nurture spir-
itual growth, at all ages, while promoting a strong foun-
dation for our values and beliefs. 

   Joyfully, we go forth, through the working of the Holy 
Spirit, to carry out the Mission of Jesus Christ 

BAPTISM 
Mandatory Baptism Preparation Sessions are held                                  
By Appointment. Baptisms are held the fourth Sunday of 
the month. 
 
 

REGISTRATION 
New families should register by phone or by coming to the      
Rectory.  Every wage earner should make a real effort to 
support the parish with Christian generosity. 
 
 

RCIA (Rite of Christian Initiation for Adults) 
The RCIA is the ancient and currently renewed process for       
initiating adults into the Catholic Church.  It is for those 
desiring full membership through Baptism, Confirmation, 
and Eucharist.  We invite newcomers who are seeking 
membership to join us!  Call the church office for infor-
mation. 
 
 

MARRIAGE 
Arrange six months in advance. 
 
 

MINISTRY OF CARE 
For visits to shut-ins or the homebound, call:                               
Tess Simonetti-  (330) 832-0597                                                 
and Julie Turkal- (330) 832-7868 
 
 

Bulletin Submissions 
Bulletin submissions are due to the rectory by Tues-
day at noon.  Inserts should be sent in electronic 
form whenever possible. 
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Church Calendar 
Jan. 25-26 - Afterglow of the Eucharist 
Jan. 26 - Social Club - 4:30 p.m. - PLC Club room 

 
 
 
 
 
Monday ‐ Jan. 20 ‐ St. Francis, St. SebasƟan 
    9:00 a.m. ‐ James ConƟni (Nancy & Tom Adley) 
Tuesday ‐ Jan. 21 ‐ St. Agnes 
    9:00 a.m. ‐ John F. Maurer (Agie Kennedy ‐ DeVault) 
Wednesday ‐ Jan. 22 
    8:20 a.m. ‐ Rosaria Lioi (Cindy Giltz) 
Thursday ‐ Jan. 23 ‐ St. Marianne 
    8:45 a.m. ‐ Devotion to Our Lady of Perpetual Help 
    9:00 a.m. ‐ Communion Service 
Friday ‐ Jan. 24 – St. Francis de Sales 
    9:00 a.m. ‐ Communion Service 
Saturday ‐ Jan. 25 Sunday ‐ Jan. 26 ‐ THIRD SUNDAY  
                         IN ORDINARY TIME 
    4:30 p.m. ‐ People of Our Parish 
    8:00 a.m. ‐ Susie Gibbons (John & Dee Dasco) 
  10:30 a.m. ‐ Joseph Hoffman (Evelyn Fichter & Family) 

Servers’ Schedule  
Servers ‐ Saturday/Sunday 
   4:30 p.m. ‐ 01/25 ‐ L. Eberhardt, I. Koehler, I. Myers 
   8:00 a.m. ‐ 01/26 ‐ J. Tharp, E. Bossler, N. Bossler 
 10:30 a.m. ‐ 01/26 ‐ K. Kohl, S. Murray, K. Sartoski 
Lectors ‐ Saturday/Sunday 
   4:30 p.m. ‐ 01/25 ‐ S. Ziegelhofer, K. Schiller 
   8:00 a.m. ‐ 01/26 ‐ V. Lorenz, P. Halter 
 10:30 a.m. ‐ 01/26 ‐ R. Young, C. Giltz 

Sacristans ‐ Saturday/Sunday 
   4:30 p.m. ‐ 01/25 ‐ J. Galant 
   8:00 a.m. ‐ 01/26 ‐ T. Simoneƫ, J. Wyman 
 10:30 a.m. ‐ 01/26 ‐ J. Turkal 

Greeters ‐ This Saturday/Sunday 
   4:30 p.m. ‐ A. Harig 
   8:00 a.m. ‐ S. Brenner, J. Thomas Wharton 
 10:30 a.m. ‐ PSR 

GiŌ Bearers ‐ This Saturday/Sunday 
   4:30 p.m. ‐ Tim Jogerst 
   8:00 a.m. ‐ Len & Tess Simoneƫ 
 10:30 a.m. ‐ Todd, Vickie & Abbie Kasunick 

Eucharistic Adoration – Tuesday, January 21st, 2020 
beginning aŌer the 9:00 a.m. Mass.  
              Verla Lorenz, 330-833-1125;                                       
 Judi Frank, 330-828-8343 (available only 5-8pm) 
 or Bob Kracker, 330-833-1885.  
 

If they are not available, then call the rectory. 

The Sanctuary (Tabernacle) Candle is lit in memory of 
Gene Hammer from Bob and Mary Kring. 

Please Support our 
Advertisers, they Make Our Bulletin Possible. 

Below  is Our Sponsor of the Week. 

January 11‐12, 2020 
 

Weekly Budget      $  12,621.00 
Needy                     $        472.00 
 

Reg. CollecƟon      $     8,111.04 
Mail‐in                    $         584.00 
On Line        $         165.00 
Total          $     8,860.04 
 

Deficit                    ($     3,760.96) 
 

Mass AƩendance 
490 ‐ 4:30‐152; 8:00 ‐ 138; 10:30‐200 
186 Envelopes 

Vocations - “Now the LORD has spoken who formed me as his servant 
from the womb.” From the beginning, God has a plan for your life to help 
build the kingdom. Is that plan to serve as a priest, deacon or in religious 
life? If so, call Fr. Christopher Luoni at (330) 744-8451 or email him at 
cluoni@youngstowndiocese.org. 

The Flowers on the Altar are for Barney and Helen Jogerst, 
with love from Tim & Greg.  

In Memoriam 
Please pray for the repose of the soul of parishioner Rose Hayden 
beloved sister of Antoinette Unklesbay,  who passed away. Eternal 
light shine upon her, O Lord, and may she rest in peace. 

At a date to be determined, there will be baskets in the Narthex to collect 
old palms. Watch the bulletin for details! 
 
The calendar to sign up for Flowers on the Altar is  located in the Narthex 
by the West entrance. 

Social Club Notice: Jan. 26 in the PLC at 4:30 p.m. Call Mary & Bob 
Kring (330-833-9851) for Reservations. There will be a presentation by 
Megan Arney from Amherst Meadows. Reservations a Must!  

 (Pizza will be provided) 

CARMOLASFLOWERS.COM 
Designers: 

PaƩy & Toots 
Carmola 

 

330‐832‐9405  
PaƩy’s Cell  330‐575‐0898 
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      School Calendar 
BINGO every Wednesday 
January 26-31 Catholic School Week 
February 21 Mystery Dinner Theater 
February 28th - April 3rd Lenten Fish Fry - Fridays 
May 14th - 17th Festival 

BINGO 
St. Barbara BINGO is looking for players. Want to try your hand at 
“BINGO”.  Stop by on Wednesday nights.   

St. Barbara Catholic Elementary School 
Elementary and middle school students can visit St. Barbara Catholic 
Elementary School for tours and shadow anytime! 
 

To schedule your visit and see the Catholic school difference yourself, 
please call our principal, Marisa Stoll at (330) 833-9510.  

March for the Unborn - Right to Life of Stark County Red 
Eye bus has been cancelled due to lack of  riders 

Stewardship: “Now the Lord has spoken who formed me as his servant 
from the womb…” ISAIAH 49:5 
God has given each of us different gifts. In order for God’s plan to work, 
you have to do what God is calling you to do and I have to do what God is 
calling me to do. And guess what? God has given each of us a different 
plan! So, stop comparing yourself to others. Don’t let envy and jealousy 
enter your life. Be thankful for the gifts God has given you and generously 
share them with others.  

OPEN HOUSE 
January 26th from 11:45am to 1:00pm St. Barbara Catholic School will 
host an Open House to kick off Catholic Schools Week.  More information 
about Catholic Schools Week will be posted in future bulletins.   

Cold and Flu Season Reminders 
During the cold and flu season please remember the following helpful and 
healthy reminders while at Mass: 

General Considerations: 
 Cover your nose and mouth with a tissue when you 

cough or sneeze or cough/sneeze into your elbow. 
 Wash your hands with soap and water frequently.   
      Alcohol based hand cleaners are also effective. 
 Avoid touching your eyes, nose or mouth. 

Sign of Peace: 
 Do not be offended if someone chooses not to shake 

your hand at the sign of peace.  If you are ill (and pre-
sent at Mass), the appropriate response to someone 
extending a sign of peace might be to bow to them and 
say, “Peace be with you,” to avoid contact while sick. 

Reception of Holy Communion: 
 While it is the teaching of the Church that the fullness of 

the Body and Blood of Christ is contained in the Holy 
Eucharist under the form of the host that is distributed 
at Mass, the Church has also extended the privilege to 
receive Holy Communion under the form of wine.  
However, if you are feeling ill, please consider receiv-
ing Holy Communion in the hand and refrain from re-
ceiving the Precious Blood until you are returned to 
good health.  Reception of only the host does not alter, 
diminish, or reduce the full and complete reception of 
Holy Communion. 

Divorced, Annulments and the Catholic Church: 
What You Need to Know about the Annulment Process 
Are you divorced and hoping to someday remarry in the Catholic 
Church? Please consider attending a brief presentation and discussion 
on the Annulment Process led by Fr. John Keehner, J.C.L. on Tuesday, 
January 28, 2020 at 6:00 p.m. at St. Paul Parish, 241 S. Main St, North 
Canton in the North Room (downstairs from the church). No cost and 
no reservations necessary. Co-sponsored by St. Paul Parish, the Office 
of Pro-Life, Marriage and Family Life, and the Tribunal of the Diocese of 
Youngstown. For more information, contact (330) 744-8451 ext. 272 
 or dschmidt@youngstowndiocese.org. 

The Catholic’s Divorce Survival Guide at St. Paul Parish North 
Canton 
The Catholic’s Divorce Survival Guide will be offered on Wednesday 
Evenings, February 19, 26, March 4, 11, 18, 25, April 1, 8, 15, 22, 29 
and May 6 from 6:45 to 9:00 pm at St. Paul Parish, 241 S. Main St, 
North Canton in North Room A (lower level of the Church). 
The Catholic’s Divorce Survival Guide is a DVD-based series with 
accompanying materials created to bring hope and healing to divorced 
and separated Catholics. In addition to top Catholic experts on Church 
teachings, relationships, love, sex, marriage, divorce and annulment, 
the presentations also feature the personal testimonies for twelve 
divorced Catholic men and women who share their real-life stories of 
hope and healing. - No cost. To ensure your space or to learn about 
additional ministry to the divorced, contact the Office of Pro-Life, Mar-
riage and Family Life at  dschmidt@youngstowndiocese.org or 
(330) 744-8451 ext. 272. 

Warm Hearts for Warm Homes 
Catholic Charities is sponsoring its annual Warm Hearts for Warm Homes 
campaign (formerly Keep the Kids Warm) to provide utility assistance to 
low-income and working poor households in our community. To make a 
donation to Warm Hearts for Warm Homes, visit Catholic Charities’ web-
site at www.ccdoy.org or mail your contribution to Catholic Charities, Warm 
Hearts for Warm Homes, 144 West Wood Street, Youngstown, OH 44503. 

Church Overseas Combined Collection: Catholics around the coun-
try have always responded to the needs of people everywhere. Next 
weekend, the Diocese of Youngstown will hold the Church Overseas 
Combined Collection in order to assist the Church in its ministries 
throughout the world. This combined collection supports four major 
overseas services: Catholic Relief Services (CRS), Holy Father/Peter’s 
Pence, the Church in Central and Eastern Europe and the Church in 
Latin America. Please remember, as we move toward the season of 
Lent, to support these important programs of charity in the Church. 

Annual White Mass for all Health Professionals  
Including Mental Health Workers 
The Annual White Mass – celebrating and recognizing the ministry 
and work of those in the health professions – will be held on Sunday, 
February 9, 2020 at 10:30 a.m. at the Cathedral of St. Columba locat-
ed at 154 W. Wood St. in Youngstown. Bishop George V. Murry, S.J., 
will preside. A reception will follow in the Cathedral Hall. All are wel-
come. For more information, call (330) 744-8451 ext. 272 or contact 
dschmidt@youngstowndiocese.org. 



Please support our advertisers! They make our bulletin possible! 

   
 If you  or anyone you know and 

trust would like to 
advertise on the bulletin 

Call  
330-833-6898 
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